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Forester's Falls, Ontario August 2, 2000 

The regular meeting of Ross Municipal Council was held on August 2nd, 2000 in 
the Council Chambers. 

Present were Reeve Alvin Stone, Deputy-Reeve Jack Ferguson, and Councillors Don 
Rathwell, Donna Campbell and Teresa Chapeski. 

Reeve Stone called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. and led in repeating The 
Lord's Prayer. The minutes of the July 19th meeting were adopted as circulated. 

Moved by Campbell, seconded by Rathwell that Council of the Township of Ross 
approve General Account Voucher # 7 for $99, 806. 69 and Waterworks Voucher # 7 for 
$241.20 for the month of July, 2000. 

Correspondence for Information: 
- AMO - Ambulance funding 

- Update on New Electricity Legislation 
- Province announces free flu vaccines 

- Support for Safe Drinking Water Act (File) 
- MCCR - Heritage Retail Sales Tax Rebate forms available 
- Minutes of July 17th Restructuing meeting 
- Resolution: Town of Cobalt, interest on Education Levy (No Support) 
- Resolution: Town of Ancaster, Ontario cash crop survival (No Support) 
- Reply to Resolutions supported 
- Vet. Assoc - Background on Rabies Clinics 
- Townsite water samples 0 - 0 

Thank you notes 
- Minutes of Recreation & Culture Committee 
- Minutes of Protection to Persons & Property Committee 
- AMO - Water treatment plant inspection results 

Moved by Ferguson, seconded by Chapeski that Council move into closed session to 
discuss the acquisition of Municipal properties. 

Moved by Rathwell, seconded by Campbell that Council move out of closed session. 

Moved by Chapeski, seconded by Ferguson that Council of the Township of Ross give 
three readings and pass By-Law No. 20-2000, being a by-law to amend By-Law No. 
22-96 by updating the tipping fees for Waste Management. 

Moved by Rathwell, seconded by Campbell that Council of the Township of Ross 
support a resolution from the Township of McNab/Braeside requesting that the 
Renfrew County Veterinary Association reinstate the annual low cost rabies 
clinics in the County of Renfrew. 

Because of the Ontario East Municipal Conference falling on a regular meeting 
date, Council agreed to schedule the September mid-month meeting on Tuesday, 
Sept. 19th at 7:00 p.m. 

Moved by Campbell, seconded by Chapeski that the meeting adjourn at 11:15 p.m. 
and the next meeting will be held on August 16th, 2000 in the Council Chambers. 

Alvin Stone, Reeve Eleanor Tabbert, Clerk 
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